
August 17, 1968 

Mr. Truman Cook 
Point Blunt Light Station 
c/o U. S. Coast Guard 
Yerba Buena Island 
San Francisco, California 94130 

Dear Mr. Cook: 

The City of Pacific Grove has accepted the responsibility 
of opening the Point Pinos Lighthouse to the public. It will 
be my responsibility to organize the exhibit material which 
will go into the structure. 

While we don't plan to have period rooms as such, it would 
be nice to acquire some of the furnishings which former light-
house keepers used there. Would you please let me know whether 
any of the furnishings of your Point Pinos days are available? 

I would also appreciate an opportunity to obtain copies of 
old photographs pertaining to the structure. Would you also 
indicate how the various  rooms were furnished? Any humorous 
stories or general information concerning Point Pinos would 
also be appreciated. 

Sincerely yours, 

Vernal I. Yadon 
Curator 
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